## Buke University Medical Center

DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA 27710

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSIOLOGY
AND PHARMACOLOGY

February 22, 1973

Dr. Viktor Hamburger Department of Biology Washington University St. Louis, Missouri 63130

Dear Dr. Hamburger:

I was very pleased to learn of your reply to Dr. Lorne Mendell's letter telling you of my interest in doing postdoctoral research in your laboratory. I am aware of the difficulty of obtaining research grants these days and of the rumored abolishing of postdoctoral fellowships. However, would you like for me to try to get my own support if there is any money to be applied for? If so, we would need to decide what type of proposal I should submit in order to fit in with your research plans.

I am very excited about the prospects of working with you and hope that it can somehow be arranged. I am looking forward to your visit to Duke in May.

Sincerely yours,

Margaret A. Hollyday

Margaret A Hollyday